
 
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT NO.1 

OF PEND OREILLE COUNTY 

 

WATER USE EFFICIENCY PROGRAM GOALS AND PERFORMANCE 

MEASURES 

 

 A public hearing will be held on December 6, 2022 at 9:00 a.m., to review the 

goals of the Water Use Efficiency Program and establish future goals for the program.  

 

 The Water Use Efficiency Program is required by Washington State law, for the 

purpose of addressing the increasing demand on the state’s water resources. 

 

 The hearing will be held at the PUD Administrative Building in the Newport 

Conference Room, 130 N. Washington, in Newport, Washington, and virtually via 

Microsoft Teams. 

 

 The public is invited to attend and be heard. 

 

     Karen Willner 

     Clerk of the Board 
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